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 3rd May 2023 

 

KING’S CORONATION EVENT 
 

NEW DATE: THURSDAY 4th MAY 

TIME 2:20pm – 3:45pm 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I would like to start this letter with an apology. We have had to move our coronation 

event from Friday 5th May to THURSDAY 4th MAY. The reason for this is due to the 

uncertainty with the weather. Showers are forecast throughout most of the day which 

could have a serious effect on the running of the event. For those of you who have taken 

time off from work I would like to offer you once again my sincere apologies. We still 

want the children to enjoy the event because of the importance of what is going to 

happen this weekend. 

 

The event will still go ahead as planned and you are most welcome to join the children 

and staff from 2:20pm. The gates on Aycliffe Road and Allerton Road will open from 

2:20pm and will close promptly at 2:30pm.  

 

When you enter the school grounds you will be asked to take a seat in the area 

designated for families so don’t forget your rugs and portable chairs. The children have 

been working hard to learn the lines to their songs are they ready to share them with you. 

Mr Honour and myself will serve tea and cake for those of you who would like it whilst 

you watch the children perform.  

 

Tomorrow will be a non-school uniform day. The theme will be red white and blue to help 

celebrate the coronation. 

 

We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible tomorrow afternoon and my 

sincere apologies once again for the change of date and the inconvenience this may 

cause.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

C Soyka 

Headteacher 
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